Current Year Wellness Screening and Health
Coaching Requirement Waived Due to COVID-19

EEHIP members covered under the Blue
PCross Blue Shield Group #14000 Plan:
Out of consideration of the impact all of
us are managing due to COVID-19, PEEHIP
is waiving the health coaching requirement

for the current plan year. These waivers will
display in members’ MOS (Member Online

Services) accounts prior to the end of the plan

year.

¢ PEEHIP also waived the current year

wellness screening requirement for those
members who have not yet obtained
their wellness screening this plan year.
For more information, see the May
PEEHIP Advisor at https://www.rsa-al.
gov/uploads/files/PEEHIP_Advisor_
May_20_web.pdf.

¢ Although health coaching has been

waived and is no longer required to be
completed for any member, it continues
to be available on a voluntary basis
for those members that want to take
advantage of this benefit to maximize
their health.

To access your Choose Well, Live Well
wellness program, visit peehip.sharecare.

com or call Sharecare at 855.342.6809. @






